
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
MESSAGE	OF	BANGSAMORO	CHIEF	MINISTER	EBRAHIM		ON	THE	OCCASION	OF	EID’L	FITR	

AND	15TH	ANNIVERSARY	OF	THE	MUSLIM	FILIPINO	ASSOCIATION	OF	CANADA,INC. 
	
Bismillah	ar-Rahman	ar-Rahim.	 
Assalamu	alaikum	warahmmatullahi	wabarakatuh	and	Eid’l	Fitr-Al	Mubarak! 

I	am	with	the	Muslim	Filipino	Association	of	Canada	in	celebrating	their	15th	anniversary	
and	the	celebration	of	Eid’l	Fitr. 

The	occasion	of	the	15th	anniversary	of	the	Muslim-Filipino	community	in	Canada	speaks	
volumes	 about	 your	 vision	 of	 fostering	 a	 sense	 of	 belongingness	 and	 solidarity	 among	
Muslim-Filipino	people	by	promoting	cross-cultural	understanding	and	harmony	in	Canada.	
Your	 dedication	 and	 steadfastness	 have	 paved	 the	 way	 for	 becoming	 a	 beacon	 of	 unity,	
resilience,	and	cultural	preservation. 

As	we	culminate	the	month-long	fasting	and	prayer	coming	to	an	end,	let	this	joyous	occasion	
remind	 us	 of	 the	 importance	 of	 strengthening	 our	 family	 and	 community	 bonds	 and	
strengthening	our	connection	between	our	Muslim	brothers	and	sisters	across	the	world.	 

May	we	all	instill	in	our	hearts	and	in	our	minds	the	lessons	and	teachings	of	the	holy	month	
of	Ramadhan.	I	pray	to	Allah	to	guide	and	bless	you	as	you	celebrate	15	years	of	success.	May	
your	narrative	inspire	more	Bangsamoro	and	Muslim-Filipino	communities	overseas. 

Happy	15th	Anniversary	and	Eid’l	Fitr	Al-Mubarak. 

 

	

	
	
	
	

AHOD	B.	EBRAHIM	
Chief	Minister	

 


